
From: Shane Brew <shane@elenfield.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 12:42 PM 
To: Pamela Hughes <phughes@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Cc: bujor555@yahoo.com 
Subject: FW: SD22B/0353 
 
CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know 
the content is safe. 
 
Hi Pamela, 
 
Please find aƩached revised drawing in relaƟon to condiƟon 2 (second schedule) on the aƩached 
NoƟficaƟon to Grant Permission. If you have any queries or require any further informaƟon please 
do not hesitate to contact me (0873370449). 
 
Regards,  
 

 
 
PLEASE CLICK HERE TO FOLLOW OUR COMPANY PAGE ON LINKEDIN  
 
 


